
NOTIFICATION OF LETTING RESCHEDULE 

Last Updated:    
Project:    
Control:    
Highway:  
Let Date: September 19, 2022 
From:    
To:    
County:  
District:   Bryan 
Addendums:  
General Desc: ALL CONTRACTS BRYAN DISTRICT 

SEPTEMBER 19TH LETTING 
 
NOTIFICATION OF CONTRACT RESCHEDULE: As many of the Contractors attempting to submit bids for 
Local Lettings are aware, an I.T. issue has disrupted the submission of Bid Bonds through the Surety 
Systems associated with the Texas Department of Transportation. Because of the timing of the issue, 
Contractors cannot submit bids to Bryan District in a timely manner prior to the “Bids Received By” time.  
 
To allow ample time to submit bids to the system, it is therefore necessary to reschedule the Lettings for 
the following projects: 
 
Maintenance Materials Contracts: 
 

• 6417-22-001 ( Bulk Salt – Brenham Area Office) 
• 6417-58-001 ( Bulk Salt – Supersacks – Bryan Area Office) 
• 6395-49-001 ( Complex Chloride – Huntsville Area Office) 
• 6416-86-001 (Rip Rap – Brenham Area Office) 
• 6415-36-001 (Flexbase – Huntsville Area Office) 
• 6416-22-001 (Cement / Flowable Fill – Bryan Area Office) 

 
Bridge Preventative Maintenance Contracts:  
 

• 6414-37-001 (FM 1445 – Little Pond Slough)  
• 6414-01-001 (SH 6, etc; Brazos County – various locations) 

 

These projects, formerly scheduled to be Let on September 19th, 2022 are to be readvertised and will be 
available for letting at a later date. At present, that future letting date is not set, but is anticipated to be 
some time in October.  

When re-bidding these plans, be sure to check for revisions made to accommodate previous pre-bid 
questions and updates to the Contract General Notes.  


